
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, September 7, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Around the World Day   
 Spaghetti and Meatballs 
 Pizza Dippers  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   September 7- Brian Kloes  
   September 8- John Barrette  
     Emma Yawn  
   September 9- Katarina Jecmenic  
     Landon Nill     
 

1. It’s on! Gurrie’s Annual Canned Food Drive began this week. This is a contest among 
advisories. The winning advisory will get a pizza party as the prize.  Gurrie’s Early Act 
Club is sponsoring this non-perishable food drive this week until Thursday 
9/13.  Donate non-perishable food items in your advisory’s designated box.  Items will 
be donated to the St. Cletus Food Pantry where people in our own community can 
receive help. Please help our neighbors and donate non-perishable food items next 
week. Suggested staple items include: dry beans, rice, peanut butter, jelly, pasta, 
pasta sauce, canned fruit and vegetables, soup, meals in a can/box, macaroni & 
cheese, tuna, and cereal. Favorite extras include crackers, boxed side dishes, coffee, 
tea, juice, powdered or evaporated milk, cooking oil, paper goods, condiments, 
toiletries and all sizes of diapers.  Please be sure to check the dates on your packages 
or cans.  Expired food cannot be accepted and will not count towards your advisory 
total.  We are also looking for Gurrie students who would like to help deliver the food 
to St. Cletus after school on Friday, September 14th.  If you are interested in helping 
and receiving service hours, see Mrs. Rupert in Room 109. 

 
2. The first EMM Meeting of the year will be Monday, September 10th right after school 

in Mrs. Kulaga’s room. Both 7th and 8th graders are welcome. The first service project 
of the year will be a just few days after the first meeting –Thursday, September 13th. 
EMM will be volunteering at Project CURE right after school on the 13th. See you at 
the first meeting.  

 
3. Calling all students interested in FUSION!! We are starting this fall with Mars: 

Manifest Destiny.   We will be meeting on Tuesdays from 3-5:30. Please see Mr. 
Sullivan, Mr. Eigel or Ms. Kowynia if you are interested in applying.  Applications are 
due today.   
 



4. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will meet today, after school, until 4 P.M. 
in the culinary arts room.  Come find out more information and what RPG Club has 
to offer this year!  No previous RPG or gaming experience required.  Please see Mr. 
Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for additional details!  See you after school today!   
   


